
Dear Parents:

This summer, Frankfort-Schuyler Central School District launched a new website. The site url, 
www.frankfort-schuyler.org, remains the same, however you will notice a totally new look and an 
easier to navigate site.

The website is a work in progress, but we hope you will fi nd valuable information. Our goal is to use 
the site as a communication tool for upcoming events, snow day announcements, teacher information 
and more.

As part of the new website features, parents and the community will be able to register for mobile and 
e-mail updates. See instructions below for registering and signing up for mobile and e-mail alerts.

Log on to www.
frankfort-schuyler.
org and click the 
“Register” butt on.

Enter your date of 
birth.



Enter your First Name, Last Name, E-mail 
Address, User Name and Password. All of these 
fi elds are required. You may also wish to include 
your address and phone number.

Once you have confi rmed your password, click 
the box that says you have read and agree to the 
terms of use and click “Submit.”



Enter your user name 
and password and 
click “Sign In.”

Navigate to the 
homepage and click 
“My Account.” Un-
der My Account, 
click “Edit Account 
Sett ings.”



You can look at your 
account information 
and edit it on this 
page.

At the left, click “E-Alert 
Sett ings.” To receive Text 
Message broadcast E-Alerts, 
please enter your mobile phone 
number and select the mobile 
provider.



To the left, click “Subscriptions.” From here you can subscribe to 
areas of the website that you are interested in. When those areas 
are changed, editors can e-mail you to let you know content was 
updated.

When you click “Manage Subscriptions” you will can select any of the Homepages and Calendars 
you’d like to subscribe to.



To select other areas on the website, click “Other Areas of Interest.” From here, you can choose from 
channels, sections and pages that you wish to receive content updates from. When you’re fi nished, 
click “I’m Done.”


